
I strongly oppose this bill - SB 223. I feel like imposing this on private schools is grossly over-reaching. There is no need to require 
schools to register and submit materials, etc unless the state of Oregon is just trying to gain greater control. I think it is appalling to 
use sports and other curricular activities to manipulate schools into giving into this ridiculous law.


